
Item:  AS: V.b 

COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS 
Tuesday, February 20, 2018 

SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF NEW ACADEMIC PROGRAM – BACHELOR OF

SCIENCE IN GEOSCIENCE 

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION 

Request for approval to add a new Bachelor of Science in Geoscience (40.0699).  

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

The Department of Geosciences currently houses bachelors programs in geography & geology, 

and masters and doctoral programs in geosciences.  Feedback from CAVP and an external 

review team led the department to combine the Bachelors in Geography and the Bachelors in 

Geology into one single degree program that will be consistent with the changes made at the 

graduate level. 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 

The new degree program will be effective Fall 2018.   

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 

The new degree program will not require changes in curriculum, any additional faculty, or 

financial resources.   

Supporting Documentation: Program CIP Change Form 

Presented by: Dr. Russell Ivy, Associate Provost for Programs and Assessment 

Phone: 561-297-2353 
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